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Yes Prep Gulfton 
6565 De Moss Dr. 

Houston, TX 77074 
 

Front Office Number: 
713-967-9800 

 
School Hours: 

8am-4pm 
 

Website: 
https://gulfton.yesprep.org 

 
Follow us on social media 

Force Parent Notes 

CALENDAR 

Mon 3/15 Tues 3/16 Wed 3/17 Thurs 3/18 Fri 3/19 
Spring Break Begins 

 

    

Mon 3/22 Tues 3/23 Wed 3/24 Thurs 3/25 Fri 3/26 
 
 

 SAT School Day 
(Juniors) 

 
 

Virtual Family 
Tours 

5:00 – 6:00 
 

Survey Close: Q4 
Program Selection 

 

 
Looking Ahead: Spring Holiday April 2, 2021 

Memorial Day May 31, 2021 

FORCE Updates 
ATTENTION ALL PARENTS!!! 
We need your help! Attendance has been low across all grade levels. Please help us with ensuring your student logs in to class on time at 
8:30AM. If your child is an in-person student, please make sure that you child arrives prior to 8:30AM. This will give your child enough time 
to get screened and pick up breakfast. Thank you for your help 

Message from School Counselor Meal Distribution 
 
PARENTS! SPRING BREAK IS HERE! WANT SOME IDEAS ON HOW TO 
SPEND SOME 1 ON 1 TIME WITH YOUR CHILDREN DURING SPRING 
BREAK DURING COVID? CHECK THESE OUT! 
 
Set aside time to spend with each child 
It can be for just 20 minutes, or longer. It can be at the same time each 
day so children or teenagers can look forward to it.  
 
Ask your child what they would like to do 
Allowing them to choose, builds their self-confidence. If they want to 
do something that isn’t OK with social distancing, then this is a chance 
to talk with them about this and find alternate activities. 
 
Switch off the TV and phone. This is virus-free time (See examples 
below) 

• Talk about something they like: sports, music, celebrities, 
friends  

• Cook a favorite meal together  
• Exercise together to their favorite music 
• Read a book or look at pictures  
• Dance to music or sing songs! 
• Do a chore together – make cleaning and cooking a game! 
• Help with schoolwork 

**MOST IMPORTANTLY: LISTEN TO THEM, LOOK AT THEM. GIVE 
THEM YOUR FULL ATTENTION. HAVE FUN! 
 
Enjoy the break! 
 

 
Online Student Families if you did not receive food during 
the week please call or text this number 832-464-4146 
for all meal delivery questions. You can continue to also 

pick up food on Monday’s from campus from 11am-2pm.  
 
School Nurse 

 

 
Hello Gulfton Parents,  
      My name is Mary Sandoval I am the 
campus Certified Medical Assistant at 
Gulfton.  I have been in the medical field 
for 9 years. I started as a CNA learned the 
field and went back to Lee College for my 
CMA. I have 4 children and 3 graduated 
from YES PREP Southeast. I am elated to 
be a part of the YES PREP family. I enjoy 
my job taking care of all the students on 
campus. Especially with all the challenges 
that this year has endured. The health 
and safety of Gulfton is priority and It will 

continue to be one of my many jobs here at Gulfton. If you ever need 
any medical support, please reach out to me via email 
mary.sandoval@yesprep.org or via phone (713-967-9227) and I will 
be happy to help you. Happy Spring Break FORCE! 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

mailto:mary.sandoval@yesprep.org
http://facebook.com/yesprepgulfton
http://instagram.com/yesprepgulfton


 

 
 

 


